
Thank you so much to
everyone who came along to

the Christmas Fair and to
those that helped on the day

or sent in baked goods.  
There was a fabulous array of

cakes on offer.

We really appreciate your
support and I am delighted

to share that we will be
funding a science dome

experience for the school
next term.

Have a lovely Christmas and
thank you again for all your

support - it makes a real
difference to the school and

children.

Our next PTFA meeting
will be after school on

Wednesday January the
15th.

This will be our AGM and
everyone is welcome to

come along.

We will be planning
events for the year and
discussing our funding

plans.

Childcare is available.

Upcoming

A special thank you from
the PTFA to Mr Hasemore
for taking the starring role

in the Christmas grotto!  He
did a brilliant job and the

kids loved the experience. 

If you have any questions
or suggestions please

contact Lucy on 07815 698
690.
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